
                                    Killingworth Conservation Commission 

                                                 Town Office Building 

                                       323 Route 81, Killingworth CT 06419 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

     

7:11 pm : The Regular meeting of the Killingworth Conservation Commission 

scheduled for June 1m 2025 , is cancelled  due to lack of quorum.   

 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday July 10, 

2o24 at 7 pm. 2, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. This will be a hybrid meeting  

 

Stephanie Warren,    KCC  Chair 

 

 

 

 

 


